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Dear Friends of Aquinas and St. Mary’s, 

 Welcome back! I am excited to begin this new school year with our stu-

dents, teachers, parents, and all of you! I hope that your summer was restful 

and rejuvenating, and you are ready for a new year of hard work and fun in 

the classroom and activities. We are already learning many new things this 

year about our Catholic faith and growing in our relationship with God.  

 The mission of Aquinas-St. Mary’s Catholic is “to provide a Christ-

centered, learning environment to prepare students for future involvement in church, family, 

and civic relationships.” That is why parents choose to send their children to our Catholic schools. 

If we are not working towards this goal, we should not exist. I can tell you truthfully, we are suc-

ceeding in our mission to form young disciples in Christ. It is not about creating perfect human be-

ings, but it is about making progress every day towards that goal. The task is not an easy one, espe-

cially since our faith and beliefs are so much at odds with the secular culture.  

 On the front lines of this spiritual warfare are our St. Mary’s and Aquinas teachers. They spend 

eight hours a day and five days a week with our children to catechize them, answer their questions, 

and be models of Christian discipleship that cannot be replaced by anything else on such a regular 

and consistent basis. Our teachers work very hard to help our parents pass on the Catholic faith to 

our children. We are grateful to them, as are our school parents.  

 Aquinas & St. Mary’s is blessed that we are able to worship God at Mass and adoration, receive 

His forgiveness in confession, engage in spiritual direction, and teach our students how to practice 

their faith now and when they are adults. The learning never ends, and a Catholic school education 

provides the best foundation for that life-long discipleship. There are alternatives like CCD, when a 

Catholic school education is not available to families, but there are no substitutes for it. There is no 

comparison between one hour a week and five days a week in classes taught by a priest, consecrated 

religious, or certified and trained lay teacher, and being immersed in a Catholic culture and climate. 

 We are able to do what we do as Catholic schools because of the faithful support we receive from 

our deanery parishes and other generous benefactors. Our deanery parishioners are responsible for 

nearly 60% of our $3.6M annual budget, and we are grateful to all of you. The mission of the Catho-

lic Church is to “teach the nations” (Matthew 28:19) and our parishioners help to fulfill that mission 

by the faithful financial support they give to their parish. Our Catholic schools are the best vehicle 

we have in our diocese and the David City Deanery for the transmission of the Catholic faith to our 

young people. 

 Please pray for us during this new school year and be assured of our prayers for you and your 

families.  

Yours in Christ, 
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  Planned Giving Opportunities 

SCRIP. Would you consider using Scr ip in making your holiday purchases or in 
giving gifts? Employers, would you consider giving your workers Scrip gift cards? 
Participating retail vendors give Aquinas-St. Mary’s a percentage of all sales pur-
chased through Scrip.  

Memorial Donation. Make a char itable contr ibution to Aquinas in memory of a 
loved one. More and more Catholic families are making substantial gifts or desig-
nated gifts to parish endowment funds and/or other areas in memory of parents and 
other relatives. Consider starting your own family endowment for Aquinas using 
the Catholic Foundation of Southern Nebraska, a free resource for our schools. Or 
contact Deb Svec at 402-367-3175.  

Planned Giving. Bequests to your  par ish or  the schools, gifts of real estate and 
life insurance, stocks, bonds and certificates of deposit can help perpetuate your 
faith commitment. Please remember the ongoing and long range needs which exist 
here at Aquinas. Contact Deb Svec at 402-367-3175 about becoming a member of 
our Heritage Club.  

Life Insurance. Don' t cancel life insurance you no longer  need! Name Aquinas as 
the owner and beneficiary which can provide future financial support and possibly 
qualify for tax free benefits as well. Or instruct your life insurance agent to include 
Aquinas Catholic Schools as a primary or secondary beneficiary on your policies.  

Will. Have you included Aquinas-St. Mary’s in your will? Making a will isn't ex-
pensive! But not having one may cost your family a great deal. Please be a good 
steward of your resources by using wisely the Lord’s gifts given to you. Make a 
will or revise the one you have if you haven't done so in the last five years. Includ-
ing Aquinas as an extra child in your will is an easy choice to create a will that can 
benefit the family and our Catholic schools.  

Residual of Your Will. Name Aquinas last. In your  will after  all your  family and 
friends have been taken care of, name Aquinas as recipients of the residuary (the 
amount that is left).  

IRA. Do you have an IRA? Along with your  children, include Aquinas-St. Mary’s 
as an additional beneficiary. Contact your IRA trustee and ask for change of bene-
ficiary forms to include your parish. 

*The above mentioned ideas are for your consideration. Always consult your at-
torney in conjunction with your accountant/tax preparer in preparing a prop-
er will and making of contributions to the Church in estate planning. 

 Fr. Sean Timmerman 
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  From the Principal….. 

                                              August 27, 2019 

 

Dear Friends of Aquinas, 

 

It is great to have the students back in the school.  For those of us who work at Aqui-

nas all summer, it’s just not the same until you get the energy of the students in the build-

ing.  The students are our reason for being here.  Without them, we are just a building. 

One of the biggest changes for the students from summer vacation to the school year 

is time management.  During the summer, things tend to move slower, and there is always 

tomorrow.  Once school begins, the students need to learn to manage their time.  Deadlines 

present themselves every day.  Middle school students experience the time crunch to a cer-

tain extent dealing with homework, activities and normal home obligations.  We limit the 

time commitment for middle school students by holding all activity practices before the end 

of the school day.  You can help by making sure they have a quiet place where they can do 

their homework without interruption.  You can also make sure that they get a good night’s 

sleep.  Research shows that students sleep much better without cell phones, i-pads, etc.  Do 

the best you can with that. 

High School is a whole different animal.  Students still receive homework but the as-

signments are usually a bit longer, and some projects and papers are assigned over a num-

ber of days.  Practices are not only after school but also before school and in the evenings.  

Students have the opportunity to be in many activities at the same time, and many of our 

students follow this path.  Budgeting their time is very important.  Encourage them to get  

rest.  They will want to attend every activity we have.  We have something going on six 

days a week.  The kids may not agree with you, but sometimes you have to keep them 

home.  If they keep running and running, they will hit a wall, and that is usually about the 

time we have mid-terms of finals.   

The opportunities we offer students are all good things.  The old adage, too much of 

a good thing may apply here. 

 

Bus Drivers Needed 
Just once, I would like to start the school year without having to beg for bus drivers.  

This is not the year.  Bus drivers are still needed.  We currently run five routes in the morn-

ing and afternoon.  Three drivers are contracted for both morning and evening routes, and 

three drivers are contracted for morning or afternoon routes only.  We are currently cover-

ing one afternoon routes with a substitute that will be retiring in October.  We need to hire 

another driver as soon as possible.  We pay $32 per route, and Fr. Timmerman has offered a 

$1,000 signing bonus for a route driver.  Please call Aquinas at (402) 367-3175 . 

 

David G. McMahon 

Principal and Transportation Director 

 



 

 

A Q U I N A S  

M I D D L E  S C H O O L  Monarchs  
in the Middle 

S E P T E M B E R ,  2 0 1 9  

Students discover cells, fossils, scientific method 
 Middle School Science has been settling in to the new year.  We do daily Vocabulary practice 

with Friday weekly quizzes.  We started the first two days of school with Station Labs to learn 

about the classroom layout, rules, the teacher, and each other.  As we hit the books, the eighth grad-

ers are learning about Cells.  We did a Microscope lab to learn how to correctly use a microscope.  

They are currently working on 3-D models of an animal or plant cell.   Seventh graders are learning 

about fossils.  They will be doing a big project displaying the three Eras and 11 Periods of Earth’s 

history.  Sixth graders are learning the seven steps of the Scientific method.  We are doing smaller 

labs like “Are you square?”  No we are not being rude; we were just measuring if we are taller than 

our arm span (tall) , the same (square) , or is the arm span more than our height (wide)?  Now we 

are working on a Mold experiment to see what independent variable will make mold grow the 

most.  We will be working on more labs dealing with graphing, measurement, and then we will 

start into life science.   ~ Mrs. Mayo 

Grade 6 Religion includes STARS requirements 
 Saint Thomas Aquinas Religious Service (S.T.A.R.S.) program is new to sixth graders as part of 

the requirements of Religion class.  The purpose of STARES is to encourage voluntary service to-

wards one’s neighbor, found in the Church, school or community.  Our hope is that service will be a 

habit, and part of the students’ lives as Christians imitating Jesus.  It hopefully will build the faith 

through reaching out to others in need in Christian charity. 

 Each student received the STARS information and the forms to report their service so take a look 

at the material.  Each student is encouraged to do at least three service hours each quarter of the 

school year.  This would give the student a 100% in the Service grade.  (2 service hours would be 

75%).  This comprises 10% of the quarter grade in Religion.  If you have questions, please contact 

Miss Fiala or any of the teachers. 

LEFT: Giana Frasher and Rebecca Andel. 

ABOVE: Josiah Brezina and Dylan Andel.  RIGHT: Jacob Moravec. 

https://powerschool.cdolinc.net/teachers/index.html#/classes/assignments?sectionId=27222
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           St. Mary’s Catholic School 

St. Mary’s Teachers, Students Embark On Another Great Year 
 Some exciting changes and additions have marked the beginning of the school year for many St. 

Mary’s students and staff.  

 Music:  With new music teacher, Mr. Gabe Haberman, came an 

adjusted schedule allowing 5th grade students to learn band instru-

ments one year earlier than before. With guidance and direction from 

Aquinas band instructor, Mrs. Helen Ostdiek, they are off to the rac-

es with trumpets, drums, saxophones, clarinets, and more. Mr. Ha-

berman has the younger grades “not missing a beat” from where 

Mrs. Mimick left off in music instruction. They come out of class 

clapping hands and tapping toes. Thank you to these two fine teach-

ers for smoothly transitioning St. Mary’s strong music program. 

 Virtues: The Virtues in Practice Program from the Dominican 

Sisters of Nashville will continue but will be presented on the first 

Friday of the month. We are still using a variety of presenters to help 

students hear the message from many folks in many different capaci-

ties—that virtues matter, and they help bring us closer to God. The 

Spiritual Committee of St. Mary’s staff has planned a fun array of prizes for this year, so students 

(and families) should be ready for their first “homework” assignment that will come home in early 

September. 

 Math: Following some intense curriculum work this summer, teachers are putting some new 

math materials in place. Fifth grade has new text books, Kindergarten has new math journal activi-

ties, and third grade will complete the transition next year. All students are working to commit their 

basic facts to memory using a variety of strategies so that they will be more successful in their mid-

dle and high school math courses. 

 Uniform: We have begun our transition to align better with Aquinas. Students have two years 

to replace navy with black and light blue with gold. As items wear out or get too small, please 

change to the new colors. The mix is pretty colorful, but the students don’t seem to mind.  

 Safety: The Safety Team is reworking the tornado drill to utilize the new storm room in the 

basement of the Holy Family Early Learning Center.  

 New Faces: In addition to Mr. Haberman and Mrs. Ostdiek (from Aquinas), Ms. Patricia Ko-

randa joined St. Mary’s to teach fifth grade, Mrs. Alison Fozzard moved from fifth to Kindergarten, 

Mrs. Julie Sabata joined the kitchen, and Mrs. Anita Sisco returned from the kitchen to para. We 

are blessed to enjoy each of their unique contributions to these positions. 

 We are always growing and changing as we look for the best ways to help bring our students 

closer to Christ and provide challenges of this academic environment. There is never a dull moment!  

May God richly bless your families, our school, and supporters. 

Mrs. Sarah Zook, Principal 
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           St. Mary’s Catholic School 

 What a great first week of kindergarten! 

They have been learning a lot about the rules 

and routines of school. One of the highlights 

was making silly putty with three ingredients to 

represent the three persons of the Blessed Trini-

ty in one God.  The students had so much fun 

playing with it!  (Right Photo) 

  ~ Mrs. Alison Fozzard and Miss Katie Healy 

Kindergarden News 

First Grade News 

 The First Graders are off to a terrific 

start.  We are learning that God is our Father 

and because He loves us so much, He gives us 

everything we need.  We should thank Him for 

all He has given us.    (Above Photo)                                                         

 ~ Mrs. Jennifer Suehl and Mrs. Sandy Vavrina 

Second Grade News 
     Our year is off to a very good start! The sec-

ond graders have really picked up the routines 

in our classrooms! We have talked a lot of about 

RESPONSIBILITY, and how, as second graders, 

they will be able to start showing their parents 

and teachers how they can be responsible!  

 Second grade is a BIG year for the sacra-

ments. The dates for these sacraments will be 

the following: First Confession- January 15 at 

6:00 p.m.. and April 26 at 1:00 p.m. for First 

Communion. This is for the St. Mary’s parish. If 

you choose to make one or both sacraments at 

your own parish, you will need to speak with 

your priest. There will be a meeting for ALL sec-

ond grade parents at the end of October. The 

date will be sent to you soon!  

  ~ Mrs. Carly Eller and Mr. Trevor Weiss 

    carly-eller@cdolinc.net 

    trevor-weiss@cdolinc.net 

 

 

mailto:carly-eller@cdolinc.net
mailto:trevor-weiss@cdolinc.net
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           St. Mary’s Catholic School 

 Third Grade students are 

off to a great start. We are 

settling in a routine. In most 

subject areas, the first part of 

the year is spent reviewing, but 

we have also learned quite a 

few new concepts.  

 In Math, we are reviewing 

addition and subtraction facts. 

We learned the Commutative 

Property of Addition. We sure feel 

like mathematicians when we 

use that term!  

 We are also working hard at 

learning cursive. Before we 

know it, cursive writing will be 

second nature! 

 We are looking forward to a 

great school year! 

     ~Mrs. LaDonna Naiberk  

       and Mrs. Tina Janak  

 

Third Grade News 

 Fourth Graders have already dug into their Science FOSS 

units and their Nebraska History.  In fourth grade, we spend one 

semester on Science and the other on Nebraska History. Mrs. 

Smith’s class is uncovering the different layers of soil in their 

Rocks and Minerals FOSS Science unit. Ms. Ridder’s class is 

learning about our state’s symbols varying from our state fossil 

(the mammoth) to our state American Folk Dance (the Square 

dance). We are eager to learn more about Science and Nebraska 

History as the year continues!  (Above Photo ) 

      ~ Miss Ellen Ridder and Mrs. Julie Smith 

Fourth Grade News 

 The fifth graders are doing 

well and are enjoying their new 

responsibilities as the oldest 

students at St. Mary’s. 

  ~Ms. Koranda and Mrs. Comte 

Fifth Grade News 
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USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

Aquinas/St. Mary’s Catholic Schools 
 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Veg/fruit bar  

& milk offered 

every day. 

 

2 

No School 

3 

Chicken  

Nuggets 

Tater tots 

Blueberry Muffin 

Fruit 

4 

 LATE START 

 Deli Sandwich 

       Nachos 

  Green Beans 

         Fruit 

 

5 

Pizza 

Tri-taters 

Side Salad 

Brownie 

Fruit 
 

6 

Grilled Cheese 

Tomato Soup 

Relishes 

Fruit 

7 

8 9 

Scalloped  

Potatoes & Ham 

Green Beans 

Bread 

Fruit 

10 

Charbroil on Bun 

French Fries 

California Blend 

Fruit 

 

11 12 

Chicken Bacon 

Ranch Wraps 

Garnishes 

Fruit 

13 

French Toast 

Sticks 

Cheese Omelet 

Hash Browns 

Fruit 

14 

15 16 

Crispitos 

Spanish Rice 

Refried Beans 

Fruit 

17 

Meatball Subs 

Sun Chips 

Green Beans 

Fruit 

18 

 CLASS  

RETREATS 

 

Bring 

Sack Lunch 

 

19 

Loaded Nachos 

Fruit 

Cookie 

20 

Lasagna 

Roll-ups 

Corn 

Garlic Bread 

Fruit 

21 

22 

 

 

23 

Fiestadas 

Tri-taters 

Green Beans 

Fruit 

Peach Crisp 

24 

BBQ Pork  

Sandwich 

Tater Tots 

Coleslaw 

Fruit 

25 

Popcorn  

Chicken Boat 

Corn 

Fruit 

Bread 

26 

Spaghetti with 

Meat Sauce 

Side Salad 

Breadsticks 

Fruit 

27 

Tuna & Noodles 

Peas 

Fruit 

Tea Roll 

28 

 

29 30 

Burritos 

Spanish Rice 

Refried Beans 

Fruit 

     

       

Chicken Fried 
Steak 

Mashed Pota-
toes & Gravy 

Corn 
Tea Roll & Fruit 



 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 

NO  

School 

 
Labor  Day 

3 

French Toast 

Eggs 

Sausage 

Orange Juice 

 

4 

Pizza 

Carrots 

Jello with  Fruit 

Late Start 

5 

Hot Dog on Bun 

Green Beans 

Pears 

 

6 

Pasta and Sauce 

Peas 

Mandarin Oranges 

Garlic Bread Stick 

9 

Chicken Nuggets 

French Fries 

Pears 

10 

Chicken Noodle 

Soup 

Carrots 

Apricots 

Crackers 

11 

Beef Sticks 

Mashed Potato 

Gravy 

Green Beans 

Mixed Fruit 

Roll 

12 

Orange Chicken 

Rice 

Pineapple 

Cake  

Bread 

 

13 

Fish Sticks 

Mac and Cheese 

Peaches 

Bread 

16 

Chicken Sandwich 

French Fries 

Applesauce 

17 

Pigs in Blanket 

Corn 

Strawberries 

18 

Chicken Strips 

Corn  

Mandarin Oranges 

19 

Scalloped Potato 

& Ham 

Peas 

Fruited Jello 

Bread 

20 

Cheese  

Pizza Sticks 

Green Beans  

Pears 

Cookie 

23 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Chips and Cheese 

Corn 

Peaches 

24 

Teriyaki Bites 

French Fries 

Peas 

Frosted Graham  

Crackers 

Pineapple 

 

25 

Chicken Strips 

Corn 

Mandarin Oranges 

26 

Popcorn Chicken 

Mashed Potatoes 

Gravy 

Green Beans 

Pears  

Bread 

 

27 

Cheese Pizza 

Mixed Vegetable 

Apple Slices 

30 

Hamburger on Bun 

French Fries 

Cheese Slices 

Peaches 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Fruit and  

Salad Bar 

Daily 

 

Milk and / or  

Water 

Offered Daily 

September 2019 
St. Mary’s Grade School 



 

 

Seniors and their Parents 
Watch  your emails for information from the Career Counseling Office.  There 

have been several emails sent out already this school year. 

  

 From the Career Counseling Office 

Important Dates and Events: 
October 3:  Educational Planning Program at Columbus Community College 
    1:00-3:00 p.m.  All Aquinas Grade 12 will be attending. 
October 23:  During Tri-Councils, a financial representative will be available in the  
      gym for questions about FAFSA and the financial planning for college, 
          5:00-6:00 p.m.  From 6:00-6:30 p.m., the representative will have a large 
      group session in the Library. 
Also in October, we are planning an “Apply to College Day” for the Seniors. 
      Date and details will be in the Senior Parent Emails. 

Why We Prep  
     Aquinas High School is in the fourth year of offering the John Baylor Prep “On to Col-
lege” Program.  The program features a series of videos offering review and testing strate-
gies in areas of English, Reading, Science and Mathematics.  Each video session assigns 
10-20 minutes of homework to be completed before the next session.  Students are attend-
ing JBP once a week during the school day and have been given a log in /password giving 
the 24/7 access to the material at www.johnbaylorprep.com. 
    Baylor explains his program as 80% content, 10% test-taking strategies and 10% moti-
vation.  Motivated students can expect to see a 2-3 point jump in test scores, motivation to 
prepare for their future, and an overall improvement in academic work.  A reluctant stu-
dent will pick up on catchy phrases used and strategies that can improve their academics.   

September, 2019 

For All the Memories ~ Buy Your Yearbook! 
$60 until September 30, 2019 

 

Make your checks payable to Aquinas Catholic Schools and attach to this form. 

Return to Ms. Brown in Room 16 

Student:  ____________________________________________________ 

Student:  ____________________________________________________ 

Student:  ____________________________________________________ 



 

 

2020 March For Life  
Registration is now open! 
 
January 21-26, 2020 in Washington D.C.   

Registration Cost $450.  Trip must be paid in full by December 1, 
2019.  Go to https://www.lincolndiocese.org/pilgr images/march-for-
life to register or stop by the Aquinas Campus Ministry Office! 
Chaperone Cost: $250, based on quad rates.  Couples $325 each if 
you desire your own room.   Must be 21 or older.  

Aquinas FIRE   
For all high school students will be  

September 8 from 6:30 to 8:30! 
 

TEC (Teens Encounter Christ) 
Attention Sophomores through Seniors!  

Check your calendars and plan, when in your sophomore, junior or senior year 
that you will attend a TEC retreat!  It has been opened up to sophomores this 
year.  Parents, encourage your students to register.  This retreat can be a great 
and life-changing experience!  

https://www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/tec 

Registration cost: $120 

Oct. 12-14, 2019 Hastings St. Cecilia 

Nov. 22-24, 2019 McCook, St. Patrick School 

Feb. 15-17, 2020 Wahoo Neumann - open to second semester Sophomores! 
April 4-6, 2020  Camp Kateri, McCool Junction--second semester Sophomores 
welcome! 
June 6 - 8, 2020   David City Aquinas High School--open to second semester 
Sophomores! 

https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/04-2019-tec-111-hastings
https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/o4-ym-tec-112-mccook-ne
https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/04-ym-2020-tec-114-wahoo-ne
https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/04-ym-tec-115-camp-kateri
https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/04-ym-2020-tec-115-david-city


 

 

                        September, 2019 

 

Dear 2020 Seniors and Parents of 2020 Seniors, 
 This year your son/daughter is a senior.  One of the most lasting and treasured reminders of this 

year will be the senior pictures which will be taken over the summer or the first part of the school 

year.  You will be responsible for getting the following senior pictures to Mrs. Pokorny by Novem-

ber 1, 2019: 

 You need to have your photographer email your colored formal pose picture in a vertical bill-

fold sized JPEG file at 250 dpi to me for the yearbook, composite, alumni board, press releases, 

and class video.  This picture should be the colored formal indoor pose with a plain background. 

(This should be a head shot with no hands visible please.)  You are responsible for making sure 

the school has this by November 1st.  They may email this to Mrs. Pokorny at    

teresa-pokorny@cdolinc.net 

 If we do not have your prints by November 1st, you may miss out on being in the composite, 

yearbook, etc. or have to pay for the late fee to be included. Be sure to schedule for your pictures 

to be taken by September 1st. 

 

 As we at Aquinas should always strive to live up to Christ’s example of modesty and Christian 

decency, we ask that no inappropriate pictures be submitted for publication. 

This would include: 

Females-no off-the-shoulder dresses or blouses  

Females-no tops with an immodest/low cut; no spaghetti or thin straps on shoulders for 

dresses or blouses 

Males-wear a collared shirt and tie. (A jacket is preferred but optional.) 

Nothing that goes against the current dress code, for example-tattoo/ 

body piercing, hair length, facial hair, etc. 

*Remember that by a colored formal pose, we are asking for a head shot with no hands visible in 

the picture.  The background should be plain/one color and NO outdoor shots. 

 

 Again, remember to have your photographer email your colored formal vertical pose picture 

in a billfold sized JPEG file at 250 dpi to Mrs. Pokorny by November 1st. 

 

 The administration reserves the right to refuse any portrait deemed unacceptable or immodest. 

Please read and follow the instructions we have provided and there should be no problems. 

 If you don’t plan to have senior pictures taken, Ms. Brown will take a formal head shot picture, 

but this must be arranged with her before November. 

 If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Pokorny at 367-3175.  Best wishes and have an en-

joyable summer. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Pokorny 

Senior Class Moderator 

Aquinas High School 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Total ($): 

 

Make checks payable to Aquinas Catholic Schools 
There will only be one order placed during the 2019-20 school year. 

 
 

100% Polyester Xtreme-Tek ¼ Zip Pullover 
Breathable,    moisture-managing interlock fabric 

 
 

 

The pullover is not mandatory to the school uniform; it is only an option 

for those who choose to wear something over their uniform polo shirt. 
 

 
RETURN THE FORM BELOW TO THE OFFICE or TO Ms. BROWN BY OCTOBER 1, 2019 

Sizes   Student  (First Last)   /   Size    /   Quantity 

SMALL ($30)   

MEDIUM ($30)   

LARGE ($30)   

EXTRA LARGE ($30)   

ONLY 

  $30!! 



 

 B O O S T E R B B B 2 0 1 9  B O O S T E R  C L U B  M E M B E R S H I P  D R I V E B  

BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP: In the coming months you have a chance to become members of 
the Aquinas Booster Club by using this sign-up sheet and sending back to Aquinas, or you contacting your parish repre-
sentatives.  
 
Individual Membership Basic membership and pocket schedules. 
Price- $20.00  
 
Business Membership Schedule poster, booster sign. Members printed on back of 

Price- $30.00  basketball programs. 
  
Monarch Membership Family members get into all Aquinas events for the year. 

Price- $160.00 GREAT Deal, admission prices are $5.00 & $4.00  
 Admission went up to $6 adults and $5 students.  
 
Individual Monarch Card Gets one adult person into all Aquinas events for the year. 
Price- $80 
 
Gold Card Any Aquinas Patron over 65 can get one.  
Price- Donation Send in name and address. 

 
Detach along the dotted line and send to Ron Mimick, Aquinas High, PO Box 149, David City, NE  68632 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name(s)_________________________________ 

Basic Membership _______  Price $20.00 

Gold Card   _______  Price Free (donations accepted) 

Business Membership _______  Price $30.00 

Monarch Membership _______  Price $160.00 or $80.00 for an individual. 

Family members names needed for individual cards (these will be sent) 

________ ________ ________ _______     _______     _______      _______  

Detach along the dotted line, include check or money & send to:  Ron Mimick, Aquinas,  
                   PO Box 149  David City, NE 68632 

200 Club 
Aquinas Patron: 
This is your opportunity to become a member of the Aquinas 200 club. This starts 
with your $50 donation. Then after two hundred tickets are sold drawings are held. 
 
If 200 tickets are sold there are ten drawings with seven winners each.  
one- $200 winner, one-$100 winner and seven $50 winners for all multiple drawings. 
A person who has won on a previous drawing has the name put back in for the 
next drawing, so you can win multiple times and people have. 
 
If you wish to join just send $50 in to Mr. Mimick, and your name will then go into the drawing. 
       Yours, 
       Ron Mimick 
       Activities Director 
 

Detach along the dotted line and send to Ron Mimick, Aquinas High, PO Box 149, David City, NE  68632 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name _________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number  ______________________________________ 

You can win multiple times. 
Every Drawing 
One  $200.00 winner 
One  $100.00 winner 
Seven   $50.00 winners 



 

 



 

 



 

 

St. Mary’s Elementary Catholic School 
1026 5th St. 

David City, NE  68632 
Phone:  (402)367-3669 

www.aquinas-catholic.com 

Aquinas Middle School-High School 
3420 MN Rd, PO Box 149 

David City, NE  68632 
Phone:  (402) 367-3175 

www.aquinas-catholic.com 


